
 
 
 

Construction Notice – Median lane closure on Anthony 
Henday Drive 
 
Beginning on/around August 5, Ledcor, the Design-Build contractor for the project, will 
begin drilling concrete piles near Anthony Henday Drive and 111 Street. These piles will 
support the foundation of the future LRT bridge over Anthony Henday Drive. There will be 
three phases of piling:  
 

● Phase 1 piling will occur north of Anthony Henday Drive (for the north pier) starting 
on/around August 5. No traffic impacts are anticipated. 

● Phase 2 piling will occur south of Anthony Henday Drive (for the south pier) starting 
on/around August 11. No traffic impacts are anticipated.  

● Phase 3 piling will occur in the centre median of Anthony Henday Drive (for the 
centre pier) starting on/around August 19. 

○ Westbound median lane on Anthony Henday Drive will be closed weekdays 
during off-peak hours between 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., and potentially on 
Saturdays between 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. The lane will reopen at the end of 
every work shift. Signage will be adjusted accordingly.  

 
Phase 1 and Phase 2 work will occur on weekdays between 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. and 
potentially on Saturdays.  
 
Please refer to the map below for details. 
 
Map: Anthony Henday Drive Construction Zones and Median Lane Closure  
 

 



 

 

Other Impacts 
 

● Heavy truck traffic will increase on Anthony Henday Drive intermittently during piling 
for the centre pier to allow for delivery of concrete. 

● Significant noise, vibration and dust will be associated with this work. Mitigation 
measures are in place to minimize these disruptions as much as possible.  

● Dates for each phase of work are tentative and weather-dependent. 
 

For More Information 
 

City of Edmonton (general project inquiries) 
Visit: edmonton.ca/capitalsw 
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 
 

Ledcor Group of Companies (construction-specific inquiries) 
Email: capitallinesouth@ledcor.com 
Call: Capital Line South public inquiry line at 780-540-7013 (voicemail) 
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